
This year we are using an 
electronic Mobile Bidding system 

for the Silent Auction.

ALL BIDDING WILL BE DONE THROUGH 
YOUR CELL PHONE OR TABLET.

When you register for the event, 
whether online or using the RSVP card enclosed, 
be sure to provide us with you and your guests’ 
cell phone numbers and email addresses so you 
and your guests can be registered as bidders.

Plus when you pre-register your credit/debit card,
auction check-in and check-out is faster and easier!

Don’t forget to bring your 
fully-charged device to the event!

If you don’t have a smartphone, not to worry. 
We will have a number of bid assistants on hand,
who will be able to place bids on your behalf and

answer any questions you may have
about the mobile bidding process.


